
Winter Conference Recap 
Having a virtual conference this year presented both challenges and opportunities. One glaring challenge was 
how to synchronize multiple small group watch parties across the city. We did our best and God did the rest! 
The result was 8 watch parties on 4 different campuses with a total of 70 athletes watching the 
virtual livestream! Being a one-day, three hour event allowed more athletes to join this year than previously. 
Here are a few encouraging testimonies from students who attended a watch party.  

Thank you for upholding us in prayer as we strive to reach 
and disciple college athletes during this “covid era.” We 
continue to keep our hearts and minds open to how God 
wants to lead us in this ministry. Pray for wisdom, 
endurance, and faithfulness in all we do. We cherish your 
partnership with us. :) 
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“Absolutely loved it! It was my first event with AIA and 
I really want to get more involved in the future.” 	 	
- Rachel, Butler Swimming

“I genuinely enjoyed the UIndy watch party experience 
and the virtual teaching was great.” 		 	      
- Tanner, UIndy Track

“I really liked the experience! I look forward to having 
these types of conversations with my teammates in 
the future.” - Maria, Butler Volleyball

“It was extremely engaging and eye-opening. Since 
transferring to Marian, I've struggled to branch out 
and get connected with a faith community. I'm excited 
for future opportunities at Marian and will be hopping 
on board with AIA!” - Noelle, Marian Soccer

Butler watch party

Marian watch party


